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I should like to make a submission to the Committee.

My submission is this

Life begins at conception and has been proved to be so. A child carried in the mothers
 womb is a living human being and is nourished by the mother. The unborn child can feel
 and hear and is a precious gift from our Creator.
The birth of a child is a wonderous event in the life of the family and is greeted with
 happiness by the parents and other siblings. The birth of a child continues the process of
 life and the human family.

In contrast to this happy situation is the process of abortion which in simple terms is the
 killing of a human being. Only sadness and heartache result from this evil process. Life
 time problems eventuate for the mother as she grieves for her lost child, society loses by
 not having the individual talents of the aborted child available to the community. To
 consider the possibility of abortion up to the day of birth is horrendous. The Bill
 articulates that the relaxing of the current law in Queensland would make the process of
 killing off our future citizens easier for the mother.. The killing of unborn children is
 never going to be easy and we as a society should do all we can to stop this vile process,
 not make it easier.

I submit that the present law remain as is and not be altered.

Jeffrey Eacersall
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